

A safe and nurturing environment that promotes passion for lifelong learning

Ali Williams, Principal

Dear Picnic Point Families; We have reached the halfway point of the school year!

We had a great assembly from The NED show on the 6th and completed the Great Kindness Challenge. The kids have been doing amazing things so far this year. Ask your students about these fun events.

Our para-educators had two assemblies for students reminding them of the expectations for behaviors at lunch and all recesses using PAWS which is our behavior expectations for students.



A=Act Responsibly

W=Work toward personal best

S=Show Respect

We encourage you to ask your child about what was talked about, by asking about recess, lunch time, and classroom expectations.

· Mid-Winter break is coming up in February, which begins on Saturday February 17 and ends on Sunday, February 25th. Enjoy this time with your families.



Calendar



February is Black History Month

Bringing stories of African Americans forward and celebrating some of the greatest contributors to the United States.



Booker T WashingtonMr. Washington was very
passionate about education
and founded the Tuskegee
Institute in 1881.



Shirley Chisholm
Learn about Ms. Chisholm and
how she became the First
African American
Congresswoman



Mae Jemison
Read about Mae Jemison's trip
to space in 1992. Her trip on
the shuttle Endeavor made her
the first female African
American in space

Yearbooks are on sale!

Yearbooks will be on sale during the month of February. Follow the link or scan the QR code below to place your order. Yearbooks are \$17.00 each. The final day to place an order if February 28th.

Order yours today! Yearbooks will be distributed sometime during the last week of school.

Pre-order Your School Yearbook Reserva Tu Anuario Escolar



Your school yearbook has special memories from the school year.

It includes photographs of all students and staff,
as well as highlights, activities, and events.

Each page is filled with happy memories, achievements, and friendships.

It's a wonderful way to celebrate and remember your children's amazing school year!"

Tu anuario escolar tiene recuerdos especiales del año escolar. Incluye fotografías de todos los estudiantes y el personal, así como momentos destacados, actividades y eventos. Cada página está llena de felices recuerdos, logros y amistades. ¡Es una maravillosa forma de celebrar y recordar el increíble año escolar de tus hijos!

Yearbooks are \$17.00 each.

You can order your yearbook online at this website:

Puedes ordenar tu anuario en línea en este sitio web:

https://fs27.formsite.com/KIDSphoto/YB24/index

Or scan this QR code with your phone to be taken to the online order form

O escanea este código QR con tu teléfono para acceder al formulario de pedido en linea:



We must have your order by February 28th.

Debemos recibir tu pedido antes del 28 de febrero.

Yearbooks will be delivered the last week of school.

Los anuarios serán entregados la última semana de clases.

Yearbooks are only available on a pre-order basis so order yours today!

Los anuarios solo están disponibles mediante pedido anticipado, jasí que ordena el tuyo hoy!

Questions? Email KIDS Photography at hello@KIDSschoolPhotos.com

Order Yearbook Here

Girls on the Run Spring 2024



JOIN GIRLS ON THE RUN!

CONFIDENCE

that lasts a lifetime!

Girls on the Run is a girl-empowerment organization that inspires participants to be joyful, healthy, and confident using evidencebased lessons that combine relationship building, community strengthening, and goal setting with physical movement.





WHY GOTR MATTERS



Girls' selfconfidence begins to drop by age 9



Girls' physical activity levels decline starting at age 10



50% of girls ages 10 to 13 experience bullying.







SPRING 2024 SEASON

Join the team at Picnic Point Elementary!

Registration Opens: February 5th

Spring Season Starts: April 15th

Practices: Mon/Wed, 3:30-5:00PM

Registration Fee: \$25-\$200 depending on financial assistance needed

Celebration 5K Event: Sunday, June 9th in Mill Creek

For more information and to register, visit our website:

girlsontherunsnoco.org



ÚNETE A GIRLS ON THE RUN! 🔷 🕇

CONFIANZA

¡Que dura toda la vida!

Girls on the Run es una organización de empoderamiento femenino que inspira a las participantes ser alegres, saludables y seguras a través de un programa que integra la creación de relaciones, el fortalecimiento de la comunidad y el establecimiento de metas con el movimiento físico









LPOR QUÉ ES IMPORTANTE?



La confianza en unomismo de las chicas suele deteriorarse a los 9 años.



Los niveles de actividad física de las chicas suelen disminuir a partir de los



El 50 % de las chicas entre los 10 y los 13 años sufren de acoso escolar.







TEMPORADA PRIMAVERA 2024

¡Únase al equipo de Picnic Point!

Se abre la inscripciónes: el 5 de febrero

Comienza la temporada de primavera: el 15

Prácticas: los lunes y miércoles, 3:30-5:00PM

Cuota de inscripción: \$25-\$200 dependiendo de la asistencia financiera necesaria

Evento de celebración 5K: el domingo 9 de junio en Mill Creek

Para obtener más información y registrarse, visite nuestro sitio web:

girlsontherunsnoco.org

Picnic Point PTA Information - Click Here!

Picnic Point PTA Night Out

Join the Picnic Point PTA for dinner out at Tapped Mukilteo on February 27th at 4pm



Mukilteo School District

Mukilteo School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination:



Civil Rights Coordinator and Title IX Coordinator Simone Neal (425-356-1319),

nealsr@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Section 504 Coordinator Becca Anderson (425-356-1277),

<u>andersonra@mukilteo.wednet.edu</u>

ADA/Access Coordinator Karen Mooseker (425-356-1330),

moosekerkw@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Address: 9401 Sharon Drive in Everett, WA.

Inquiries regarding ADA/Access issues at Sno-Isle TECH Skills Center should be directed to Wes Allen, Director (425-348-2220)

allenwr@mukilteo.wednet.edu

Address: 9001 Airport Road in Everett, WA 98204.



Angie Waddle

Angie is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

